
Hong Wang 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 07, 2021 6:50 PM 
'Gloria Scelfo' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10552-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon , Gloria Scelfo, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

J-fonnWann 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure 

From: just4g63=gmai1.com@mg.gospringboard.io <just4g63=gmai1.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Gloria 
Scelfo 
Sent: Saturday, September 04, 202112:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

I have watched my bill increase monthly as myselfretired, and my partner, forced to go from 
an office environment to a work at home one due to Covid, over $20! Now this increase. 
Between this and his cut in hours, the decision from NYC to change our medical coverage 
thereby changing my agreed contracted health coverage from nearly free to now over $2,000 
annually plus co-pays, medications, other bills, home costs, increased costs of gas, other 
utilities etc. This will likely cause us to leave Florida. We have lived here for over 20 years. 
My family is here. My grandchild is here. We are one of many, many people who are in the 
same situation. It is my belief that you strongly rethink this as this state is going to fall into a 
great state of financial depression. 

Thank you, 

Gloria Scelfo 
5430 NE 22nd Terrace 
Ft Lauderdale FL, 33308-3210 
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